
 

14th September 2018 

Welcome to Emerald Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

I would like to say a huge thank you to everybody who joined us for 

the ‘meet the teacher’ meeting. As I mentioned in the meeting, I 

am more than happy to meet to discuss any worries or questions 

you may have at any point. Alternatively, you can email me on 

amy.arrowsmith@sgmail.org.uk 

This week, we have been finding missing numbers and ordering 

numbers in Maths. The children have been learning tricks to 

understand how to compare numbers and we will continue to 

reinforce this next week. 

In English, we have been recapping our full stops and capital letters 

as well as adding ‘and’ and ‘but’ into our sentences. The children 

enjoyed writing about our ‘Up’ character, Carl. 

We have also been developing our art skills, using different pencils to 

create different shaded effects.  

       

our Wow Day 

Next week: 

We shall be continuing to look at place value, descriptions and mixing colours 

and computing. 


